
Livingstone School                                Thursday              

September 1, 2022                   

It’s Personal.                    

         Welcome back to all new and returning             

students and staff!  We are pleased to                

welcome Mrs. Becky Pichurski, Mr. Scott            

Bailey, Mrs. Bonnie Kaack, Ms. Myranda 

Goss and Ms. Shannon Tkachuk to our staff. 

A reminder that students who 

have an allergy that requires 

at Epi-pen, that an extra one 

must be kept at the school for 

emergency purposes. 

Attendance                                                                                                                          

Regular attendance is important to the success of our students.  

Please contact the Office if your child will be absent by calling 

403-628-3897 or email s-livingstone@lrsd.ab.ca. Students are 

asked to sign out at the Office if they are leaving  school early.  

As the front doors are now locked during the day, we ask that 

parents/guardians phone in to the Office prior to picking                    

up your child(ren).   

Join us for our Open House & Meet the Staff  Night on                

Thursday, September 22, from 5:00 p.m.  - 6:30 p.m.                                 

The Staff will be serving hot dogs to families and we look                   

forward to visiting with you! 

Junior High students who do not reside in Lundbreck are               

required to have a parent or guardian sign and return a 

“Downtown Privilege” form in order for the student to leave 

school property during the lunch break.                                                   

Please return the Downtown Privilege, Student Demographic 

and Network Use Agreement forms to the Office. 

At Livingstone, we value our volunteers!                                                   

If you plan on assisting in the classroom, field trips or bus 

driving, please complete a Volunteer  Registration Form and                  

Criminal Record Disclosure request. Forms are available at the        

Office or on our website. 

The 2022-2023 Livingstone School year calendar and other important information may be found 
on our website at livingstoneschool.ca 

Sports Booster Bottle Drive 

September 7—12 

Any donations may be dropped of in the 

trailer beside the school garage.  For pick 

up options, please contact Lauren Lynch-

Staunton at 403-627-9738. 

Livingstone School is a “Nut Aware” 

building which means that we ask 

that parents please refrain sending 

lunch or snack items that contain 

nuts.  Let’s all work together to 

keep everyone safe! 

The Livingstone Ski Academy Society is holding a                 

paper picking Fundraiser at the Crowsnest Pincher 

Creek Landfill on Saturday, September 24, from                 

9 a.m.—12 p.m. All ski academy athletes are asked 

to participate. The Society AGM will take place on 

Thursday, September 22, at 7:00 p.m., following the 

Open House BBQ. 

Our nutrition program will be starting 

up soon! In previous years our          

coordinator has arranged for fresh 

fruit in each classroom and other           

options for those who may have              

forgotten or require more food.                   

The purpose of the program is to            

supplement students’ snacks and 

lunches while promoting                         

nutrition and less packaging.   


